
 

 

 

 Monday, April 1st-  NO SCHOOL 

 

 Wednesday, April 10th-  Fieldtrip to The 

     Flickinger, Scrap Art Music Show 

 

 Friday, April 12th– World Class Chocolate 

     fundraiser begins! 

 

Wednesday, April 17th-  monthly HSA 

     Meeting at 6:30 PM  

 

 Saturday, April 20th– City of Alamogordo 

     Earth Day Celebration at the Zoo, HSA  

     will host a table there 

 

 Friday, April 26th-  Pizza lunch for the 

     school! 

 

 Monday, April 29th – Friday, May 3rd- 

     Scholastic Book Fair, plus themed dress up 

     days! 

 

     The month of March was super busy and 

flew by!  It was jam packed with holidays, 

special events and vacations.  We were 

blessed to have an incredibly successful  

enchilada dinner fundraiser this year and 

thank you to everyone who helped out, volun-

teered and worked it!  They were delicious!   

     A few of our little saints made it to the city 

wide science fair and our very own first  

grader, Josie placed third!  We are so proud of 

her and the others who entered the science 

fair! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     As the school year winds down, we have 

many fun things planned and coming up for 

our last two months of school! 

     Also, a reminder that registration is open 

for the 2024-2025 school year and the regis-

tration price does increase in May and again 

in July.  The ACE scholarship is also still 

available to apply for until April 15th. 
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     Our HSA will be hosting a table at the City 

of Alamogordo Earth Day Celebration at Ala-

meda Park Zoo on Saturday, April 20th.  They 

will be advertising our little school and hand-

ing out buttons and stickers encouraging con-

servation to help protect our earth!  If you are 

interested in helping out or volunteering, 

please contact Ms. Virginia or Mrs. Kernohan 

at the school for more information.   

     The World’s Best Chocolate fundraiser is 

through the HSA committee and they also 

have many other great ideas and plans coming 

up to help the school and all of our little saints 

get the most out of their Catholic School ex-

perience! 

     Please join the HSA for their monthly 

meeting on Wednesday, April 17th at 6:30PM.  

Childcare will be provided.  Additionally, 

these meetings count towards each family’s 

mandatory volunteer hours and as the school 

year is soon coming to a close, there is limited 

time to ensure those hours are done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 Ella - 22nd 

 Ms. Virginia - 22nd 

 Hailey - 25th 

 

     

 

 

     Our school will be participating in selling 

World Class Chocolates starting on Friday, 

April 12th.  THIS IS NOT MANDATORY.  It 

is however, a great opportunity for fundraising  

for our little school!  Permission slips will be 

sent home prior to Friday the 12th and if you 

and your child choose to participate in this 

fundraiser, a case of chocolate bars will be 

sent home with them for you to begin selling!  

The chocolates are $1.00 per bar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Next month, in May, it will be a very busy 

and exciting month!  We will have Star testing 

for both math and reading, school wide field 

trips to the Alameda Park Zoo, the Alamogor-

do Public Library, an end of the year spelling 

bee, kindergarten and eighth grade gradua-

tions and our end of year awards ceremony! 

     Our school will also be offering a Summer 

Kids Club this summer!  More information 

will be coming about that soon! 

 

Upcoming Events HSA News 



THANK 
YOU! 

This year’s annual enchilada dinner was a huge success and we 

could not have done it without everyone’s help and support!  

Thank you so much to everyone who helped organize, donate, 

advertise, plan, set up, clean up, prep, cook, deliver, sell tickets 

and even stay the night!  A special thanks to St. Jude’s for 

hosting our dinner in their parish hall and to the St. Mary’s Chap-

ter of the Knights of Columbus for all of your assistance!   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

      “I guide you in the way of wisdom and lead 

you along straight paths.”   

                                 Proverbs 4:11-12 

 

Student Spotlight 

What are your favorite hobbies? 

     Hanging our with my friends and 

     practicing sports 

In your free time, what do you like to do? 

     I like to bother my mom      

Have you volunteered in your community? 

     Yes, for my church, and picking up 

     trash 

What was the hardest thing about last 

week? 

      Getting up in the morning 

What is your favorite book? 

     “Wonder” by R.J. Palacio 

What is your favorite T.V. show? 

     PBS Kids 

What is your favorite movie? 

     Home 

What is your favorite color? 

     Pink 
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April Bible Verse 



 Hello all! 

     Our springtime Scholastic Book Fair will be taking place from Monday, April 29th through 

Friday, May 3rd from 8AM until 4PM everyday!  We are very excited about book fair time 

and have some fun dress up days and events planned! 

 

Monday, April 29th-  Fairytale day!  Dress up as your favorite fairytale character. 

  Plus:  Moms of every kind are welcome to come browse our first day 

                     open and enjoy a muffin or two on us for our Monday, Muffins with  

                     Moms!  

 

 

Tuesday, April 30th– Science Fiction Day!  Come with your craziest mad scientist  

                     hair style! 

 

Wednesday, May 1st-  Favorite Book Character Day!  Dress up as your absolute 

   favorite book character!  Dads here is your day to come browse the 

   book fair with our Donuts with Dads! 

 

Thursday, May 2nd– Bedtime Stories!  Wear your pajamas today in honor of  

                    bedtime stories! 

 

Friday, May 3rd– Historical Figure Day!  Dress as your favorite historical figure, 

                    it does not matter if they are fiction or non-fiction!  All are welcome!     

                        




